
Dear Parents / Carers, 

We are so disappointed that due to current circumstances we won’t be seeing most of your 
children in class this term. 

In Year 3 and 4, we will be delivering three 30 minute online learning sessions every day. 
These will be Maths, English and an Afternoon Session relating to Topic, Science, RE and 
Story Time. 

These will be at the following times: 

9.10am – 9.40am: Maths 

10.30am – 11.00am: English 

1.15pm – 1.45pm: Afternoon Session 

These online sessions will be delivered from the classroom so that those children who are in 
school can access the learning at the same time as their class peers at home.  

Children who are home learning are encouraged to share their work via Google Classrooms. 

This will be read and feedback will be given as a whole class. We will be commenting on: 

1. What the children did well in the lesson, celebrating examples of good work. 

2. Clarifying any common misunderstandings and mistakes. 

3. Identifying next steps in learning. 

In addition to the home learning activities, please continue to read regularly with your child. 
All the children have access to our online platform Rising Stars. 

We suggest that you try to keep to a daily routine for your child and we have outlined one 
below: 

Time Lesson Format 

8.55am – 9.10am Bell Work Google Classrooms 

9.10am – 9.40am 
Maths 

Live Session 

9.40am – 10.00am Independent Activity 

10.00am – 10.30am Break / Joe Wicks Workout / Go Noodle / Cosmic Yoga 

10.30am – 11.00am 
English 

Live Session 

11.00am – 11.30am Independent Activity 

11.30am – 12.00pm 
Reading Planet (Assembly 

on Wednesday) 
Independent Activity (Live 

Session for Assembly) 

12.00pm – 1.15pm Lunch / Joe Wicks Workout / Go Noodle / Cosmic Yoga 

1.15pm – 1.45pm 
Afternoon Session 

Live Session 

1.45pm – 2.15pm Independent Activity 

2.15pm – 3.15pm See suggested activity list on Class Website. 

We understand that this is likely to be a challenging time for everyone. We will all do our best 
to support one another. 

Take care and stay safe, 

The Year 3 and 4 Team 


